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Newsletter editor’s report to 2015 AGM 
 
Thanks must go to all who have written and submitted articles and photos for the 
quarterly Grey Matters! newsletters.  Please make it a habit. 
 
The next edition will be “July 2015” – please make your submissions within the next 
seven days, so that I can complete the processing before leaving for my Nordic 
vacation (Edmonton, Reykjavik, Billund, Odense, Lego-land, Fanø, Viborg, 
Copenhagen, Oslo, Bergen, and Arlanda) on the 4th of July. 
 
As noted by the Nominations Committee in this AGM’s Agenda, the position of 
“Editor” is vacant. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Melvin Klassen, 
Acting Newsletter Editor, 
UVic Retirees Association 
 


